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Committee Report, August 3, 2020 
 
 
To: Joy Beatty, Chair, SACUA, 2019-2020 
 
From: Rishindra (Rishi) Reddy, Medical Affairs Advisory Committee (MAAC) 
 
Subject: Report on Activities of, Medical Affairs Advisory Committee (MAAC) for 2019-
2020 
 
Members:    
Jawad Al-Khafaji 
John Allen 
Ajjai Alva 
Jill Cherry-Bukowiec 
Stephanie Chervin 
Elle Davio 
Joseph  Helman 
Lisa Kane Low 
Elisabeta Karl 
Soumya Rangarajan 
John Tranfaglia 
Yu Wang 
Sami Malek – SACUA Liaison 
Sarah Bork 
RJ Batas 
Nithya Arun  
 
Meeting Dates:  
2019 2020 
Oct. 16 Jan. 15 
Nov. 20 Feb. 19 
Dec. 18 Mar. 18-Cancelled 

(COVID) 
 Apr. 15- Cancelled 

(COVID) 
 May 20 

 
 
Summary: This year the MAAC hosted a variety of speakers from throughout the 
Health System and even broader University.  Our goal was to bring people who are 
doing critically important work and to highlight this work to Dean Runge.  Topics varied 
from hospital operations, to faculty development, and resident education. Due to 
COVID, we cancelled the March and April 2020 meetings, but reconvened virtually for 
our May meeting and will remain virtual for the foreseeable future. 
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The topics of focus for the year included: 
 
Hospital Capacity Management-Drs David Miller and Vikas Parekh 
 
Updates from the Conflict of Interest Committee-Drs Ray Hutchinson and Ben McCoy 
 
The Patient Advocacy and Co-Worker Reporting Systems-Dr. Marie Lozon 
 
Center for Health Engineering and Patient Safety –Dr. Amy Cohn 
 
Updates from the House Officers Association-Dr. Sarah Bell, VP-HOA 
 
Updates from the GME-Drs Sybil Biermann and Scott Gitlin 
 
 


